

NEWS RELEASE

Long Neck Sunrise Rotary Club Inducts New Officers and Board for 2018-19

Six New Members Sworn in As Rotarians During Ceremony

(Millsboro) (July 9. 2018) — During a special evening meeting held at The Clubhouse at The Peninsula, The Long Neck Sunrise Rotary Club inducted a new slate of officers and board to serve the club for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2018. In addition, six new members were officially added to the club, with Assistant District Governor, Jack Riddle officiating.

Assuming the role of President will be Mike Hall. Joining him will be Past President, Paulette Rappa; Treasurer and President Nominee Lucille Cavan; President Elect, John Berner; and Secretary, Dan Reed; all residents of Millsboro.

The 2018-19 board slate sworn in were Membership Development & Retention Chair – Paulette Rappa; Rotary Foundation Chair, Fred Gibbs; Youth Services Committee Chair, Tracey Gross; Business & Community Connections Chair, John Berner; Program Coordinator, Judy Hall and Adopt a Highway Program Coordinator, Dan Reed – all residents of Millsboro. Marketing Communications Committee Chair is Sharon Marshall a resident of Lewes.

During the evening's festivities, outgoing President Paulette Rappa expressed her appreciation to club members for their particular area of service. New President Mike Hall stressed the commitment of the club to youth services, the club's main area of service. The club was also happy to induct six new members including Connie Little, Mark Moscowitz, Lynn Henry, Barry Henry, Kelley Gabbard and Howard Farrar – all of Millsboro

Long Neck Sunrise Rotary Club meets weekly for breakfast at 7:30 am at Ocean Grill II on Long Neck Road, Millsboro. Visitors are welcome.





Photo Left: Jack Riddle swears in the new officers and board of the Long Neck Sunrise Rotary Club.

Standing from left to right: Jack Riddle, Former President Paulette Rappa, President Mike Hall, Program Coordinator Judy Hall, President Elect John Berner, Treasurer and President Nominee Lucille Cavan, Marketing Communications Committee Chair Sharon Marshall, Youth Services Committee Chair Tracey Gross, Rotary Foundation Chair Fred Gibbs.

Photo Right: Assistant Governor, Jack Riddle (left) and outgoing President Paulette Rappa (center) hand over the gavel to new President, Mike Hall (right)



Rotary Long Neck Sunrise Club inducted six new members at its annual Changeover dinner on July 9, 2018. Standing left from right: Assistant Governor Jack Riddle, Connie Little, Mark Moscowitz, Lynn Henry, Barry Henry, Kelley Gabbard, Howard Farrar, with outgoing President, Paulette Rappa far right.

About Rotary

Rotary brings together a global network of volunteer leaders dedicated to tackling the world's most pressing humanitarian challenges. Rotary connects 1.2 million members of more than 34,000 Rotary clubs in over 200 countries and geographical areas. Their work impacts lives at both the local and international levels, from helping families in need in their own communities to working toward a polio-free world. For more information, visit Rotary.

###

Contact: Sharon Marshall, Long Neck Sunrise Rotary Club, 215-538-1437